

## An Innovative District Delivering Educational Excellence

## Pesticide Notification School Year 2023-2024

## Dear Parent or Guardian:

Sincerely,

Minnesota statute requires that school districts inform parents and guardians if the district applies certain pesticides on school property.

Specifically, the law requires schools applying such pesticides to maintain an estimated schedule of pesticide applications and to make the schedule available to parents and guardians for review or copying at each school office. State law also requires that you be informed that the long-term health effects on children from the application of such pesticides, or the class of chemicals to which they belong, may not be fully understood.

If you would like to be notified prior to pesticide applications made on days other than those specified in the estimated schedule (excluding emergency applications), please complete and return the form below. If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact Jeff Liestman at (952) 491-8090.

Jeff Liestman	
Facilities Manager	
liestmanj@westonka.k12.mn.us	
(952) 491-8090	

## **Request for Pesticide Notification**

I understand that each Westonka school will make available an estimated schedule of pesticide applications for review and copying at the school office. Should a pesticide application be scheduled on a day different from the day(s) specified in the original schedule, I would like to be notified. I understand that the District may require reimbursement of any notification costs, and this is an annual request that must be updated every year.

I would prefer to be notified by (circle):	U.S. Mail	E-mail	
Name of Parent/Guardian:			Date:
Address:			
	Evening Phone: (		
E-mail:			

Return to Jeff Liestman ISD #277, 5901 Sunnyfield Road E, Minnetrista, MN 55364